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Kieling, John, NMENV

From: David Langer [david@2langers.com]
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 10:58 AM
To: Kieling, John, NMENV
Subject: Transuranic Waste Facility

Importance: High

Please do not allow this to be instituted at LANL. 
 
Thank you, 
David and Adonnah Langer 
Santa Fe, NM 
 
--  
David Langer 
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